
 

Cyber Safety Parent 
Workshop 

Wednesday 2nd August 
6:30-7:30pm 

 
This session will give you valuable 

information in navigating conversations that 
arise from the student workshop as well as 
give you practical ideas for managing your 
child’s online use now and in the future. A 

must for parents of all ages! 
 

Presented by: The Carly Ryan 
Foundation 

Creche available – bookings essential 
 

Gold Coin Donation 
RSVP: Tuesday 1st August 


